
Public Notice

Regina.ca/proposeddevelopment

The Rural Municipality of Sherwood No. 159 
(RM) has received an application for a canola 
processing plant located in the northeast 
industrial area, just outside the City of Regina’s 
boundary.  

You are receiving this public notice because you 
are a Regina resident in the Uplands community, 
in proximity to the proposed plant location. 
The City of Regina is collecting comments from 
residents and will provide a summary to the RM 
to consider during the application review.



Information:
Find information about the development 
including location, site plan and a Q&A at 
Viterra.ca/en/Regina-Crush-Facility

Submit Your 
Comments:
Provide your comments for file DP 22-001 
at Regina.ca/proposeddevelopment by 
Friday, April 29, 2022.

If you have questions about this process, contact the City of Regina  
at 306-777-7000 or proposeddevelopment@regina.ca 


